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My name is Mark Cameron from Eugene, Oregon.  As your constituent, I am strongly 

opposed to HB 2025.  This bill penalizes hard-working families and individuals with 

exorbitant tax increases at a time when the cost of living is already making it difficult 

just to get by.  Raising gas taxes, increasing registration and licensing fees is not 

going to solve Oregon's transportation issues.  We need to put our efforts into fixing 

what is broken and not waste more taxpayer time and money.  This bill would reward 

an agency for its failed leadership and apparent inability to forecast and steward its 

resources. We can do better to come up with real solutions that are smarter and 

more effective without punishing Oregonians by unnecessarily raising taxes. 


